Information Contained within the Safeguarding Bulletin to Schools

Safeguarding data

As schools resume for all pupils, the routine data collation will once again be required. The safeguarding data protocol is contained within the safeguarding policy and contains details of the training information required.

Training information will be requested twice a year, during the Autumn term and start of Summer term. Schools are requested to provide safeguarding training information for any safeguarding training that has taken place since the previous request. Information will include DSP training, whole school safeguarding training, PREVENT training and any VAWDASV training beyond Group 1. Individual emails will be sent out with copies of the training data held centrally. Please review and update the information and return.

Policy information is collated through the EAS

Information is also being collated on DBS checks for Governors and volunteers. Communication will be sent directly to schools regarding this.

Any use of physical interventions is to be shared with the LA using the form R contained within the Restrictive Physical Intervention policy.'